
 
 

 

  

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 
 

Melbourne, 4 September 2013 

Australia – Victoria 
 

No. 124T – 2013 
 

Port of Port Phillip  

Maintenance Dredging – Altona Boat Safe Harbour 

 

Date: Immediate until 28 September 2013 (weather permitting) 
 

Details: Mariners are advised of maintenance dredging works by Hobsons Bay City 

Council at Altona Safe Harbour at approximate location 37°52.007’ S, 

144°50.979’ E (WGS 84). 

 

Dredging works to the harbour access channel and along the breakwaters 

will be carried out by cutter suction dredge. Dredged material is to be 

deposited for beach renourishment to the foreshore area at the Seaholme 

Foreshore intertidal zone opposite Burns Reserve. 

 

On-water plant, equipment or potential hazards to navigation will be 

marked as per IALA standards. 

 

Mariners are advised to exercise caution and proceed at a safe speed 

when navigating in the area and observe the displayed day marks on the 

dredge. 

 

Charts & Publications AUS 143, 155 

Affected:  

Further Notice: This Notice is self cancelling. No further Notice will be issued. 

 

If you require any further information please contact Parks Victoria on 13 1963 

 

 

Ledene Ellis 

Manager Maritime Infrastructure 

Melbourne Region 

 

If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 

noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au or visit www.parks.vic.gov.au to view Notices/ information. 


